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Message from Mrs Fynn  

Wow, what an incredibly busy, fun couple of days we’ve had. On 

Thursday we spent the day raising money for our annual Don 

Shepard Charity day. Nursery had great fun enjoying a Teddy 

Bears Picnic, Reception came to school in their pyjamas or 

dressed as their favourite character, Year 1 had fun using messy 

play and Year 2 thought of lots of creative ways to Break to Rules! 

Today was spent enjoying the Coronation celebrations. Thank you 

all for the effort you put in to the red, white and blue dress and the 

children’s crowns, they looked fabulous. We had great fun at the 

Crown parade and it was so difficult to pick a Year Group winner 

for Best Crown.  Local Councillor, Colin Riley, joined us to help to 

choose the overall winners. The children also enjoyed cupcake 

decorating, dancing, a picnic lunch on the playground and time 

with the Junior School children. A memorable day was had by all 

and we hope that the children enjoyed it. HINS has also purchased 

a small keepsake for each child to help them remember their day. I 

would like to send a personal thank you out to the staff, who all 

made a huge effort to ensure that the day was a success. 

Please check our Facebook page for more photos. 

Nursery  -  Position 

Reception   -  Leader 

Year 1   -  Discuss 

Year 2  -   Approach  



PA News: 

Don’t forget the deadline for  

returning forms and payment for the Spring 

Fling Disco is today. 

https://forms.gle/Sj5dXCX2qJUTHCsU6  

LUNCH MENU – WEEK COMMENCING 5 MAY 2023  

 

Tuesday - Pork and Carrot* Meatballs or Plant Based Meatballs in Tomato Sauce 

served with Pasta, Carrot and Cucumber Sticks and Fruit Platter 

Wednesday –  Mrs Barnard’s Sausage Roll or Vegetarian Roll served with  

Seasoned Wedges, Peas and Sweetcorn and Frozen Mousse 

Thursday – Chicken and Broccoli Pasta served with Carrots or Jacket Potato with Tuna or Cheese 

and Jelly 

Friday – Breaded Fish Fillet or Frittata with Chips and Baked Beans and Cook’s Choice of Homemade 

Biscuit or Cake 

* please note due to a supply issue, the meatballs this week will contain pork 

 
DON SHEPPARD CHARITY DAY TOTAL 

WE HAVE RAISED AN AMAZING  

£567.40 

Thank you for your support and donations 

https://forms.gle/Sj5dXCX2qJUTHCsU6


 
 

 

 

 

 

This week, the children in Year 2 have 

helped to plant up an area to celebrate the 

King’s Coronation.  As it becomes  

established, it will help the children to  

recognise common plants and flowers that 

we learn about in the Science Curriculum.  

We will enjoy looking at the wildlife that it 

will encourage to the area.  Look out for the 

red, white and blue blooms!  We hope you 

enjoy it too. 

Crown Competition Winners 

 

Nursery:   Maya 

Reception:   Benjamin 

Year 1:   Freya 

Year 2:   Kenny 



 

Achievers of the Week: 

Explorers:   Maya    

Stars:   Sam                                   

Moons:   Queenie            

Rockets:   Max       

Planets:   Nelly            

Astronauts:   Ethan S                     

Flying Saucers:   Joseph      

Galaxies:   Penny                   

Asteroids:   Rafferty     

Satellites:   Oakley       

 

Attendance Heroes: 

Planets:    Alex M     

Astronauts:   Harriet N   

Flying Saucers:   Frank      

Galaxies:   Lillie-Mae        

Asteroids:   Flynn                              

Satellites:   Francesca   

 

Class Attendance Award: 

The best class for attendance this week was Satellites with 96.7% attendance.  Well done to them! 

Unfortunately,  5 classes did not reach our 96% target: 

Astronauts -   92% 

Flying Saucers -  88.7% 

Planets -   93.7% 

Galaxies -   92.8% 

Asteroids -    95.6% 

Satellites -   96.7% 

 

Our overall attendance was 93.3% 


